
 
DISTRICT 1 – NORTH EASTBRIDGE & BLUFF LAKE  

OPEN SEAT Nominations Open 

DISTRICT 2 – EAST 29TH AVE. 

Heather Vasquez  

I think it is important to know what is happening in the community and to be a voice who is open to 
people from all walks of life. 

DISTRICT 3 – WESTERLEY CREEK 

OPEN SEAT Nominations Open 

DISTRICT 4 – SOUTH END 

OPEN SEAT Nominations Open 

DISTRICT 5 – EASTBRIDGE 

Andrew Bartlett 

I have been a resident of the Central Park community since 2006 in two different areas of the 
neighborhood (Central Park West & Eastbridge). I have served as District 5 (Eastbridge) delegate for a 
number of years. I served previously as a board member for one of the neighborhood sub-associations 
and I also currently serve as a board member of the Park Creek Metro District. I enjoy serving my 
community. I wish to continue serving the members of my district and our community. As a husband 
and father of 2 kids who are students at Northfield HS. I recognize the leadership that the MCA provides 
in the Central Park community and that our residents look to for guidance and policy on the issues that 
impact their daily lives. Serving on the MCA is a great privilege for me to help our community to be the 
best that is can be…a great place to live for everyone and a community that values diversity and 
inclusion.   

DISTRICT 6 – CENTRAL PARK NORTH & WEST 

Rebekah Henderson 

Rebekah is an active and engaged community member. She is a filmmaker and podcaster and takes a 
great interest in happenings all around Denver.  She has enjoyed serving as a delegate for district 6- 
Central Park West and Central Park North, since 2021. She looks forward to serving you as your 
representative in 2023.  

DISTRICT 8 – CONSERVATORY GREEN 

Sarah Stabio 

I have lived in Central Park’s Conservatory Green neighborhood since August 2014. From January 2016 
to March 2023, I operated The Bar Method Denver-Northfield, a barre fitness studio in The Shops 
at Northfield. Since closing my small business, I have been able to focus on being a stay-at-home mom 
to my three children. I’m passionate about helping our community be its best and keeping our neighbors 
informed. I have served as the District 8 delegate since 2019.  



 
 

 

 

DISTRICT 9 – WILLOW PARK EAST & WICKER PARK 

Susanna Kantor 

I’ve done a fair amount of advocating for the Wicker Park neighborhood and think I’d be an asset to the 
MCA community. I’d also like to spend more time giving back in 2023 and potentially beyond. I’ve lived 
in Wicker Park almost from the very beginning – I think we were the first 50. Our little pocket has some 
great characteristics and people, and it would be a privilege to represent it. 

DISTRICT 10 – BEELER PARK 

Joseph Landen 

My wife and two children plan to live in the community for many years. I have a desire to be involved 
with others in guiding the future maintenance and operations of the community. With two small 
children active in school and sports, I am rooted and routinely engaged with a cross section of other 
residents. I believe my background in financing development is beneficial as this community transitions 
from largely developer control to true community control.  

Jonathan Williams  

Experience in association governance. I would like to help MCA manage its mission to provide recreation 
& services effectively and efficiently to the Central Park Community. 

DISTRICT 11 – NORTH END 

Josh Dembicki 

First and foremost, I am interested in serving as a Community Delegate to represent the voice of my 
fellow North End residents. I love this neighborhood and this community, and I want to serve it with my 
skills and experience. My children attend Inspire Elementary, we take advantage of the neighborhood 
amenities (pools, parks, trails, events), and I think this is a great place to live. In 2019 my family and I 
built our first home in North End, and we absolutely fell in love. We just built and moved to our second 
home here, electing to stay in the same neighborhood. In my professional life, I have built a very 
successful home services business over the last five years, serving communities all over the Front Range. 
My business experience, as well as prior nonprofit experience, lend me many skills and experiences that 
would be a great service to this community in this role.  

 

 

 

  


